
  Autumn 2021 

MESSAGE FROM ELEANOR PALMER PTA 
 
Hello EP Families, 
 
We just wanted to introduce ourselves as the new heads of the PTA. We know we have a 
tough act to follow from the previous team but we are up for the challenge! 
 
Firstly, we’d like to say how excited we are to be able to make a positive mark on the run-
ning of the school. Our role is to organise lots of fund raising opportunities… and that 
money will go directly back into the school to make the school lives of our children a richer 
one. 
 
EP is an incredible school and we know that every family will be willing to help out, so that 
we can keep and build on the brilliant resources and the community spirit and engagement 
that makes it so remarkable. Teamwork, as they say, divides the task and multiplies the suc-
cess… 
 
The main events in the year are: Cake Sales, The Disco, Bingo Night, Winter Fair, Summer 
Concert and Summer Fair. 
 
We will be asking for help from all the families to support these events. In order not to bom-
bard you, we need volunteers from each class to be class rep (can be one person or a team of 
two or three). They will be the conduit between you and us. Please send names and con-
tacts to Tania tania@eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk by next Tuesday 21st September.  
 
During October, the school will hold its annual general meeting (AGM). It's a really im-
portant meeting where we decide how to spend the pot of money that we have all worked so 
hard to accumulate. We will confirm the exact date next week -we all have a say, so please 
pop along! 
 
And, of course, if you have any skills or ideas you would like to offer up for forthcoming or 
new events, or if you would like to take on any particular responsibilities please do talk to 
us. We are all ears! 
 
We look forward to catching up with you in person. 
 
Emma, Lisa, Louise (parents of Nora, Alex and Lizzie, and Cora) 

 
 
 


